AAGC Club Educational Programs and Activities Form October 2022 – September 2023

Club Name:	Date Submitted:		
Prepared by:	Email:		
As part of our agreement with ZBGC, AAGC must provide an annual summary of educational			
programs our clubs offer to the pub	olic. Information required includes number of people reached		

- Report covers educational programming from October 1, 2022 to September 30, 2023.
- Educational programs may include presentations at club meetings open to the public, in person or virtual, and activities where instruction is provided, such as Speakers Bureau activities a member of your club did, or education at sales and shows.
- On the next page, we'd like two additional pieces of information.
 - o Describe evaluations or assessments, including member surveys and feedback.
 - Provide your club's mission statement to show your shared commitment to education about gardening
- Any questions, email us <u>reports.aagc@gmail.com</u>

and results of any evaluation or assessment conducted.

• Please return this form by October 31, 2023, to Reports.AAGC@gmail.com

TIP FROM CLUBS – list any presentations you know your club will do this year on the form now, or as soon as you schedule them. Fill in number of attendees and any evaluation info after the event. When next October rolls around – your report is done!!

DATE	TOPIC	SPEAKER	# ATTENDING
			_
			_

Example: Austin Herb Society did a survey of the last two years of educational programs. Findings from 35 responses indicated ratings between "1" as Loved It, and "2" as Good, with average response 1.5 We would like to have mission statements for all clubs. Please insert your club's mission statement.

Describe any evaluation or assessment you have done of your educational programs and activities.

AAGC's mission is education on the art of gardening, for beautification of home and countryside; to conserve native flowers, shrubs and trees, and to protect wildlife; to promote recreational opportunities through the media of gardening and outdoor life; and to support Zilker Botanical Garden.